
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN 

THE OFFICE OF ADVOCACY, U.S. SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION 

AND 

THE OFFICE OF INFORMATION AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS, 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

I. BACKGROUND 

The Office of Advocacy of the U.S. Small Business Administration (Advocacy) and the Office 
of Information and Regulatory Affairs of the Office of Management and Budget (OIRA) 
recognize that small entities (including small businesses, non-profit organizations and small 
governmental jurisdictions), as defined in 5 U.S.C. 5 601, often face a disproportionate share 
of the Federal regulatory burden compared with their larger counterparts. Advocacy and 
OIRA further recognize that the best way to prevent unnecessary regulatory burden is to 
participate in the rulemaking process at the earliest stage possible and to coordinate both offices 
to identify draft regulations that likely will impact small entities. 

Inasmuch as Advocacy and OIRA share similar goals, the two agencies intend to enhance their 
working relationship by establishing certain protocols for sharing information and providing 
training for regulatory agencies on compliance with the Regulatory Flexibility Act (RFA) and 
various other statutes and Executive orders that require an economic analysis of proposed 
regulations. 

11. PURPOSE 

The purpose of this Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between Advocacy and OIRA is 
to achieve a reduction in unnecessary regulatory burden for small entities. This initiative also is 
intended to generate better agency compliance with the RFA and other statutes and Executive 
orders requiring an economic analysis of proposed regulations. 

111. AUTHORITY 

This agreement is under the authority of 15 U.S.C. 9 634(a) et seq., 5 U.S.C. § 601 et seq., 
Executive Order 12866, as amended, and other relevant provisions of law. 

IV. OBJECTIVES 

To the extent consistent with Advocacy and OIRA authority, Advocacy and OIRA agree to 
accomplish the following objectives: 










